
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 13, 2014 
 
Madison County Board of Supervisors 
Canton, MS  
 
Dear County Supervisors: 
 
As a result of the passing of Reuben B. Myers, the City of Canton will be conducting a special 
municipal election for Ward 5 on December 16, 2014 and a possible run off on December 30, 
2014.  We are requesting to utilize 6 of the County’s electronic voting systems, ballot boxes and 
supply boxes to assist in the upcoming Municipal Elections. 
 
If further information is needed, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Valerie Smith 
City Clerk 


